
RECOMMENDATION: 

Administration recommends the Board adopt the 2014-2015 appraisal calendar for staff. 

RATIONALE: 
 

Per Board Police DNA, the Board must annually adopt an appraisal calendar for staff. The 

Superintendent believes this will be the last year for PDAS for teacher appraisal and this process will 

be modified next year according to new policy. 
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Topic:  2014-2015 Appraisal Calendar 
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